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Our house is known as "BelleView". It was built originally in 1974 by the Peters. I 
purchased it in 1992 from the estate of Mrs. Peters and extensively renovated it using 
Tom Bertolino as my contractor. After Hurricane Luis in 1995, the porch deck was 
replaced and a pool was added. Around 2013, a new master bedroom suite was 
constructed from two existing bedrooms/bathrooms. After Hurricane Irma in 2017, two 
of the three pods and all the decks were rebuilt and refurbished and solar panels with 
Tesla powerwalls were installed. Construction, supervised by Ken Betts, was completed 
in 2019-20.


